
UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE 

FEDERAL BUREAU OF INVESTIGATION 

  

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20535 

May 14, 1980 

Mrs. Lillian Stone Weisberg 
Route 12 - Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mrs. Weisberg: 

Reference is made to the letter to you dated 
April 30, 1980, from the Executive Office for United States 
Attorneys concerning your Freedom of Information-Privacy 
Acts (FOIPA) request. 

In this letter you were advised that a referral 
had been made to the FBI. For your information, the docu- 
ment that was referred to this office was previously released 
to you by letter dated January 31, 1980, as part of your 
FOIPA request to the FBI. 

Sincerely yours, 

Lol off Plo) yyy 
David G. Flanders, Chief 
Freedom of Information- 

Privacy Acts Branch 
Records Management Division


